NORTHSIDE H & I REPORT
September 8, 2019

Hello Trusted Servants,

Attendance to Northside Areas sub-committee has dropped significantly from earlier this year.  Scott C, Robert H, and myself attended the last H & I Meeting.  My report will be brief because not much has changed since the last ASC.

	1.  Montgomery County Jail meeting for men averages about 20 members, 1 of them is here              with us today. I have no report from the female side of the MCJ meeting.

	2.  Scott C is continuing at Pac One every other Wednesday.  

	3. Terri and I attended the RSC in McAllen, August 10, 2019.  The H & I Chair was absent, but we had a good committee meeting.  At this time there is approximately 55 H & I meetings in the Tejas Bluebonnet Region. 

If anyone has questions about regional H & I,  get with me during the break or e-mail at b42latte@MSN.com.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be turning in receipts for the trip to region, and I will be asking for the monthly literature budget.
